
From:
To: Nathan Hollis
Cc: lgoima
Subject: RE: Official Information Request [MERW-MERWLIB.FID1381979]
Date: Wednesday, 23 August 2017 02:56:12 p.m.
Attachments:

Hi Nathan
 
Please find attached the files you requested of 51 Forth Street. 
 
As you have only requested for these 5 files we will not be charging you for your request.
 
Regards
 
 

Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594
Email: janet.leong@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 

From: Nathan Hollis [mailto:Nathan.Hollis@minterellison.co.nz] 
Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2017 5:04 p.m.
To: 
Subject: RE: Official Information Request [MERW-MERWLIB.FID1381979]
 
Hi 
 
I have added in the relevant document dates in red to the email below. There are no document numbers associated with these.
 
Thanks
 

Nathan Hollis
Solicitor  
T +64 9 353 9827  
Nathan.Hollis@minterellison.co.nz
MinterEllisonRuddWatts Lumley Centre 88 Shortland Street Auckland 1010

        
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2017 4:56 PM
To: Nathan Hollis <Nathan.Hollis@minterellison.co.nz>
Subject: RE: Official Information Request [MERW-MERWLIB.FID1381979]
 
Hi Nathan
 
For the 5 documents do you have the record number and/or dates please?
 
Thank you.
 
Regards

 

From: Nathan Hollis [mailto:Nathan.Hollis@minterellison.co.nz] 
Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2017 4:38 p.m.
To: 
Subject: FW: Official Information Request [MERW-MERWLIB.FID1381979]
 
Hi Janet
 
Thank you for your help so far, it is most appreciated.
 
I have only identified five documents which I think would be relevant, outlined below. Are you please able to provide these documents to me, rather than doing a wider review?
 
(a)   Chemical spill at 51 Forth St, Dunedin product found to be biodegradable WWS assisted with clean up – 30/10/2009
(b)   confirmation of removal or two 9000 litre storage tanks – 15/03/2007
(c)   hazardous substances assurance - 30/06/2004
(d)   dangerous goods inspection – 18/03/1993
(e)   trade waste consent for Cerebos Greggs Forth St – 23/11/2006
 
Let me know if I can clarify anything further.
 
Kind regards

Nathan Hollis
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Solicitor  
T +64 9 353 9827  
Nathan.Hollis@minterellison.co.nz
MinterEllisonRuddWatts Lumley Centre 88 Shortland Street Auckland 1010

        

  

 

 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email message.

----------------------------

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - PLEASE READ

This email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged (in which case neither is waived or lost by mistaken delivery). Please notify us if you have received this
 message in error, and remove both emails from your system. Any unauthorised use is expressly prohibited. Minter Ellison collects personal information to provide and market our
 services (see our privacy policy at http://www.minterellison.co.nz for more information about use, disclosure and access). Minter Ellison's liability in connection with transmitting,
 unauthorised access to, or viruses in this message and its attachments, is limited to re-supplying this message and its attachments.
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